Beverly Hills Council of the Navy League Minutes May 2, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 10 AM by President Raphael Magana at the home of Marilyn Allaire.

Members present: Raphael Magana, Pres., Gwen Hinton, VP, Marilyn Allaire, Treas., Michael Poles, Webmaster, Sherre Lovick, Past Pres., Linda Poles, member, James Hinton, member.

Treasurers' report provided by Marilyn Allaire. The Brunch at the Wilshire Country Club was a success. We have registered one new member from the raffle: Mary Irene Acosta Granger.

Presidents Message by Raphael: He is ensuring the website Eventbright is working correctly for e-payments. Printouts of future e-pmts will be forwarded to Marilyn that include names and payment amounts.

Webmaster report by Michael Poles: He and Raphael are working to combine the historical website Bevhillsnavyleague with the newer, interactive enabled Beverlyhillsnavyleague. They will work to get name domains and organization designation.

He also indicated that the brunch photos are now on the website. He created CD's that will be sent to the speaker and military guests that attended the brunch.

New Business: The board discussed different events that we can research and put on our calendar of events. The next event is the Coast Guard Change of Command On June 19th. Access the Event Calendar to view additions.

Remember Memorial Day is Monday May 25, 2015.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 PM.

Gwen Hinton, for

Rochelle Sloan, Recording Secretary